                          


Feb. 17-20, 2014
Dear Parents, 

Reading Logs:

February Reading Logs are due next week on Tuesday.   Please remember they must be filled and signed by a parent for them to be a valid ticket to the film based on a book. 
Our reward for great January behavior is this Thursday.  The students chose a Read a thon. They may wear pajamas and bring a blanket and pillow and a snack if they would like. Then we will read, read, read. 
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Also attached is the conference time.  I tried to make them as close as possible to your requested time that I received last week.  Conferences will be next Wed. evening and Thursday all day and into the evening, Feb. 26 and 27.   Please return the forms to confirm your times.   If you feel a 2nd conference is not necessary, please indicate that also, and I will just send the report card with your child next week. For those that did not return the times I tried to guess a convenient time for you out of my appointment times left. If the time doesn’t work for you please notify me and we can change it.   I have no more times left on Wednesday however. 
Subjects
[image: image3.wmf]This week in Reading we will continue to read about the colonies, and then continue into the Revolution Era. We will be reading a book entitled The 13 Original Colonies and then a book by Jean Fritz entitled Can’t You Make Them Behave, King George? The Spelling lesson this week covers vowels with r.  In Math we continue to work on decimals, fractions, percentages and division.  We have also been working on some assessments.  Social Studies lessons will be all about the original colonies.
Valentine’s Party

We had a fantastic Valentine’s Party.  Thank you so much to the parents that provided treats and prizes. The students had a wonderful time. 

Reading Celebration
Next week will be a celebration of reading week.    There will be a Book Fair during Parent Teacher conferences.  The celebration is in conjunction with the birthday of Dr. Seuss which is March 2

 Spirit Week and Birthday Celebration

Students are encouraged to celebrate

 Dr. Seuss’s Birthday and the fun of reading!!

Monday 24th-       The Lorax- Mustache day

TESDAY 25TH--         Sleep Book- PJ Day

WEDNESDAY 26Th-   Wacky Wednesday-dress wacky!
WEDNESDAY SCHOOL LUNCH OFFERING WILL

BE A BBQ!

.
 Our Book Fair will be arriving soon, and we’re excited about sharing the joy of books with our students.  We invite you to participate in this year’s Book Fair on Monday –Thursday. February 24-27, 3:00-6:00 p.m. and Thursday from 9:00-5:00 in the KGH library.
The book fair gives our school the opportunity to bring families, teachers, students, and books together.   Additionally, a portion of the sales goes directly toward benefitting our students.  It’s a great way to raise funds while [image: image4.wmf]encouraging kids to read.
[image: image5.wmf]COMING UP: The Project Fair will take place on March 13.  This is a chance for students to share a special interest, craft, hobby, talent, project, research, or science project. If students are interested in participating they should begin to work on their project now. 

COMING UP
Feb. 20 – Read a thon

Feb 20 – Trimester end

Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service
Feb. 24-26 – Spirit Week
Feb. 26-27 - PT Conf.

Feb. 27-28 – No School

Mar. 11- 5th grade Band concert

Mar. 12 – Survival Swim

March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 2 – Forestry Day

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw 
966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
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This week in Mrs. Bradshaw’s class we decorated envelopes to put our Valentine’s in.  Everyone had a different type of design. It was really cool to look at all of the pretty designs that people came up with.  It was a great Art Project to do.  I hope everyone else had a  great time making their envelopes too.  Happy Valentine’s Day!    Hanna Mosher     

[image: image7.wmf]“Polly Wolly Doodle” In my ensemble group I am playing a song called Polly Wolly Doodle.  The people that I am playing with are Natalie and Antonete.  This song is a song that I had to practice a lot because it had many new notes and was above my level.  When I first played the song on my flute, I was playing it all wrong.  At least now, I am learning more and more music.   Marianna Rivera
[image: image8.wmf]What is 15 x 24 …Oh yeah, 360!  In class we’ve been doing tests.  Most of the students are saying, ”Oh no!”  We have done four tests.  We did adding and subtracting like fractions, adding and subtracting unlike fractions, order of operations, and probability.  We can get a 1, 2, 3, or 4 for a grade.  4 is the highest you can get.  I hope my class and I do well.   Natalie Schwantes 
Who do you admire?  We have started writing our trimester essays.  We each pick a person we admire and write about  them.  We have done our planning web so far, but I’m excited to do more.  So, who do you admire?  Zia Allen
[image: image9.wmf]Yippeee!  We’re the first class to ever get a 14 in music with Mrs. Brandt Ferguson.  Last music Mrs. Bradshaw’s wonderful class made Mrs. Brandt-Ferguson cry because of our dance.  Usually you can only go to a 13.  I was shocked and Mrs. Brandt Ferguson was amazed.  A fourteen is a great thing.  Kaylyn Reines
[image: image10.wmf]This week in Music we leaned a new dance.  The dance is called the Vampire Dance.  In class we made Mrs. Brandt Ferguson cry because we did so well, and we got a 14!  Mrs. Brandt Ferguson has never given anybody a 14 in the 18 years of teaching.  I thought that was really cool.  Mrs. B said she was proud of us.  I hope we can do it again someday.  Keaton Koelling 
On Tuesday we started volleyball.  First we started off with bumping the ball back and forth.  Mr. Krupa helped us because it was quite hard.  We had to use our forearms to bump the ball.   It was hard to get it to go straight, but in the end we got the hang of it.  Melissa Gibson
